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Hello, I am writing in to show my support for extending the mask mandate. 

The mask mandate is necessary to curb the increase in COVID cases. 

I am fully vaccinated, and still wear a mask anytime I'm indoors or in a crowded environment. 

I know that masks are annoying, but wearing one is not difficult at all, and we must all do our
part for the good of public health. 

I don't see how anyone could interpret opposing the mask mandate as anything but deep,
overwhelming selfishness.  

I ask the Transportation, Infrastructure, and Operations committee to vote in favor of
the mask mandate extension. 

- Cheri Brisendine

mailto:cheri.brisendine3@gmail.com
mailto:Public.Testimony@kcmo.org

